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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

December, 2021 

DECEMBER CALENDAR 

5 8:30 AM Deacon Meeting 

 9:00 AM Sunday School Breakfast 

 After church Goosen diaper shower 

 4:00 PM Soup Tasting / Shoebox Packing party 

 6:00 PM  Choir Practice 

7 9:00 AM Roundtable 

8 Henry County Health Services 

12 8:30 AM Choir Practice 

 Lord’s ‘Supper 

 6:00 PM Stewardship 

 7:00 PM Business Meeting 

19 8:30 AM Staff meeting 

 6:00 PM Church Council 

24 5:00 PM Christmas Eve service 

NOVEMBER STATISTICS 
Weekly Attendance   Weekly Offering 

10/31/21-11/06/21   252 $3,918.01 
11/07/21-11/13/21   244 $4,,080.00 
11/14/21-11/20/21   242 $4,3560.00 

11/21/21-11/27/21  190 $825.00 

Yearly Budget Needed Yearly Budget Received 

$164,923.00 $130,865.81 

  

Dear FBC family, 

  

 “For to us a child is born,  to us a son is given; 
and the government shall be upon his shoulder, and his name shall be called  Wonderful         
Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.” (Isaiah 9:9 ESV).  

 As busy as this month will be, let us remember who we are really celebrating when we     
celebrate Christmas.  

Merry Christmas,  

Pastor Mike 
     

DECEMBER   BIRTHDAYS 

2 Kita Alexander 

4 Don Bullock 

 Ryan Hamilton 

6 Kim Lewis 

8 Carla Hamilton 

 Darla Hamilton 

13 Jessie Hayes 

14 Lauren Micheals 

15 Devyn Williams 

17 Leon Eidson 

22 David Warner 

26 Doris Jean Allen 

27 Jackie jones 

 Kevin Schweitzer 

28 Colin Hamilton 

 James Walthall 

29 Mindy Brown 

 Kay Rosebrough 



 

  Sunday  School 

donut breakfast  

will  be as 9:00 AM         

December 5th. 

YUMMY! 

  Choir Practice Schedule: 

    December 5      6:00 PM 

     December 12    8:30 AM                                                                             

          (Performance day!) 

 

    The church is excited to 

   hear you sing! 

            

Dear Friends in Christ, 

 Thank you so very much for remembering Grace Connection with your generous 

gift.  We are getting excited as we draw nearer to holding our first service in our new 

building.  God has been so very food to us.  We have learned how the family of Christ 

works to help one another.  We hope we can maintain this legacy as we move forward. 

God bless you! 

Love in Jesus, 

Cheryl Mickunas 

Way to go, Reed girls!!! 

 Macy Reed received the Champion   Individual    

Purebred Steer award for her  steer during the National 

Junior  Hereford  Association’s Fed Steer Shootout contest. 

This year, 41 members from 15 states entered 133 steers in 

the program.   

Maggie Reed got straight As in the first quarter of the school 

year. Wooohoooo! 

If you see the girls, make sure you               

congratulate them! 

Our deepest condolences  to the Eidson 

family on the death of Leon’s sister 

Ada May Seaton. 

Ada passed away at home on               

November 16, 2021. 

Services will be held at the Hadley    

Funeral Home Friday, Nov. 19. 

Visitation 1-2PM 

Funeral 2-3PM 

Interment 3-3:30 at Laurel Oak      

Cemetery in Windsor, MO. 
A “thank you” from David and Pat Warner: 

 

Thanks to ALL that brought food to us and 

the Christmas “Goodie” sack was so neat.  I 

love the card that was made. 

Thanks and God Bless 



You can help… 

Mandy is already thinking toward VBS crafts next year, and she needs your help.  If you’re 

a Pringles chips eater, please save the clear lids off of those chip cans and bring them to 

church for Mandy.  You may also just set them on the office desk, and Teri will be sure  

Mandy gets them. 

Mandy would also like to know if anyone has an interest in 
getting together at the church once a month to do crafts.  
She is a creative genius and has some ideas for useful 
crafts that could be put in next year’s shoeboxes for    
Operation Christmas Child. If you would like to join her in 
creating, let her know, or call the church office, and Teri 
will pass on that information to her!  


